
BC Water Co LLC 

 

September 13, 2021 

 

Mark Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation 

Commission 621 Wood Square Loop S.E. 

Lacey, WA 98503 P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

RE: BC Water Co LLC Tariff Revision and Request for WAC Exemption 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

BC Water Co LLC is requesting an update to our existing tariff. We would like to add irrigation service 

rates (Schedule 4) to our tariff. We will provide irrigation services to both residential homes and large 

acreage customers. 

We are also requesting an exemption for WAC 480-110-375 (1) (a) rule for billing periodicity for our 

irrigation customers. 

The company is requesting to bill semi-annually instead of monthly. The reason I am asking for the 

exemption is that we are going through an update on the tariff and it is bringing up these 

complications. Our customers are used to paying twice a year for irrigation. If we go to 4 times a year it 

adds more paperwork and billing cost for both us and the customers. It will probably confuse or upset 

some of the customers. I wouldn't want to be billed four times a year or only once a year. 

I would also like to point out that most irrigations systems in our area of the Tri-cities bill on an annual 
or semi-annual basis and customers are familiar with this practice. 

I want to thank you for your consideration of this exemption. 

Sincerely 

Clayne Wiser 

BC Water co LLC 

22307 S Cottonwood Dr 

Kennewick, WA 99338 

509-627-7163  

claynewiser@gmail.com 
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